

Box 1576  
Grand Coulee, Wash.  
Sept 16, 1957

Hayden C. Covington  
124 Columbia Heights  
Brooklyn 1, N. Y.

Dear Brother Covington,

Enclosed please find copies of letters which I copied from my file at the draft board office when I was down there.

You will notice that "The Director of Selective Service has requested, in accordance with the provisions of section 1625.3 Selective Service Regulations, that your local board reopen and consider the subject-named registrant's classification anew."

In November of 1955 I was investigated for the second time by the F. B. I. My case went to the Appeal Board. However I have never had a second hearing before the hearing officer. Neither have I received the decision from the appeal board. Now they want the local board to reopen the case. My question is: Is this proper procedure? Should not the appeal board first act on the case? Should I proceed as they have instructed or should I insist that the appeal board render a decision first?

Your brother,

Richard Rave